
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

Dec. 18th, 2023 

 
Mr. Wong is thrilled to announce the outstanding achievements of our 
exceptional wrestlers who showcased their skills and determination at the 
Discovery Cup this weekend. Their relentless pursuit of excellence and 
unwavering commitment to the sport have truly paid off. Wrestling isn't easy 
and these athletes all deserve a gigantic round of applause.  
Congratulations 

 
Santa's Breakfast tickets still on sale at lunch in front of the 
counseling office. Still $5.00 or $7.00 at the door.  
 
We have had some momentum selling tickets for the winter formal these 
past couple days. We need to sell 70 more tickets for the event. Keep it up 
grads! 
 
Grad council will be playing the Grinch and selling snacks in the agora this 
Wednesday and Thursday, cash or card accepted.” 


